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Back to School
Hello Southern Rams! Welcome to the
new 2022-2023 school year. As we look
forward to a new and exciting school year,
we also begin new traditions, including
this Alumni Newsletter. The SPHS Alumni
newsletter will be a monthly document
released to keep all alumni abreast of the
events happening at Southern, how the
Alumni Association is contributing to our
school, and any opportunities possible to

volunteer or participate in Southern
events, including sports and theater. We
hope to utilize this newsletter to maintain
continued communication with our
amazing alumni. If you have anything you
would like to contribute to the newsletter
or would like to see, feel free to contact
Assistant Principal Joe Tabasco at
jtabasco@philasd.org. We look forward to
an amazing school year
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School Updates
We are happy to share that we will be having our
Annual Thanksgiving Day game this year vs Neumann at
10am Thanksgiving Day at the South Phila Supersite
located at 10th and Bigler Sts. Pre-Sale tickets will go
on sale very shortly ($5), and walk up entry is available
on game day for $10. Please spread the word to all our
Alumni who wish to attend. Anyone who would like to
purchase presale tickets can email
ehweinstein@philasd.org.
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Talent Show
In December (date and time TBD), SPHS will be hosting Southern’s Got Talent, our
first annual talent show! Students and faculty alike will take the stage showing off
their many talents including, song, dance, and beyond! Tickets are $10 and can be
reserved by emailing jtabasco@philasd.org. We hope to see you there!
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Alumni Updates

The South Philadelphia High School Alumni Association has contributed over $40,000 in
student scholarships and school donations over the past school year.

We look forward to highlighting how alumni contributions benefit our school this year and
celebrate our students!

Alumni Corner
Know an alumnus doing good in the community? Want to highlight the milestones of a

fellow classmate? Email Joe Tabasco at jtabasco@philasd.org if you would like to share the
amazing accomplishments of a Southern alumnus!

Have an idea for the newsletter?
contact Assistant Principal Joe Tabasco at

jtabasco@philasd.org
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